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20th April 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
The Year 11 students are starting their final term at Lealands and we are pleased with how they have 
responded to their mock feedback. Students should continue to use the resources on their Google 
Classrooms, and should use the advanced information about what topics will and will not be tested 
in the exams. Information about all subjects can be found here: 
https://www.lealands.luton.sch.uk/y11advancedinformation 
 
The exam season starts on 16th May 2022. Students will have 2 weeks of exams, one week half-term 
break, and the remaining exams which are mainly in 3 weeks after the half-term break. Students are 
required to attend every lesson for every subject until the half-term break.  
From 6th June 2022 Year 11 students will be required to attend their exams, and lessons for which 
they still have exams. For example, if a student has finished all of their Geography exams, they will 
no longer be required to attend their Geography lessons. If a student needs to attend an exam in the 
afternoon, but does not have lessons in the morning, they will need to sign in via Matron.   
 
During this period, when students are not attending full time, they must sign in and out of the 
building for safety and security reasons.  An area will be available in school for silent private study. 
 
We are also very excited to announce that the Prom is on 14th July 2022. The venue is Luton Rugby 
Club, Newlands Rd, Luton LU1 4BQ. The Year 11 students deserve this to celebrate the end of their 
time at Lealands. The cost is £30.00 and payments can be made using Scopay. If students wish to 
attend, payment is required by 4th May 2022. We hope as many students as possible can attend this 
fantastic event to mark the end of their time at Lealands. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr K Mason 
Assistant Headteacher 
Lealands High School 
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